
           Women’s Club of New Seabury 

                                                     March/April, 2018 

           

 Looking Back…….. 

       Winter is finally in the rearview mirror, and thoughts of 

daffodils and green grass and fun in the sun are upon us. 

         Some thoughtful planning over the winter has gone into 

the WCNS schedule this year.  There will be a presentation 

from the Woods Hole Oceanographic Institute; a possible canal 

cruise; a tarot card reading; as well as Girls Night Out;  an out-

ing to see a play; the Fashion Show, and of course, the WE 

CARE Giving Fair, which will be scheduled this year in the 

month of November.      Stay tuned for more details.    

Looking Ahead…… 

 

       The April luncheon is in a different locale this year—-the new Athletic Club Cafe at 60 Cross Road, 

New Seabury.   

          Chef Caleb Warr will demonstrate how to compose a healthy grain bowl and will prepare a few 

options for us to enjoy at lunch. The kitchen will assist in preparing both the soup and dessert of the three

-course lunch to be served.   

         Chef Caleb is a Louisiana native who established himself as a creative cook in Charlottesville, VA 

over the past seven years.  He has worked in critically acclaimed American, French, Vietnamese, Spanish, 

and Italian restaurants, and was awarded best chef of Charlottesville in 2017.   Chef Caleb is now the 

chef at the Athletic Club. 

         Please see attached flyer and reply slip. Reservations must be made by April 3.  Contact Kitty Gold 

at 508-477-5106.    

 

Website:     www.womensclubofnewseabury.com 



   

Women’s Club of New Seabury                                               
cordially invites you to 

 

 

Please join us at the luncheon!  Catch up with friends! 

 

Tuesday, April 10, 2018 

The Café at the New Seabury Athle�c Club 

 

Check in begins at 11:30 AM.  Demonstra�on begins at Noon.  Lunch follows. 
 

Payment of $25 per WCNS member / $25 per non-member must be received by  
April 3 to confirm your reservation. Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have  

questions. Please complete the reply slip below. 

 

 

———————————————————————————————————— 

 

REPLY SLIP – Must be received by Tuesday, April 3 

 

          Your name:    ________ ______ _ $25.00 

 

          Your guest(s):      ________                    $25.00 pp 

 

Please send this slip and your payment of $ _________ (payable to WCNS) to  

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649. 



Welcome to New Member 

    Betty Barrett 

            Welcome to new Board Members of WCNS: 

Jackie Korbas………………….. Membership Chair 

Pat Pomeroy………...…………Parliamentarian 

 

                           2019 

 50th ANNIVERSARY OF THE  

        WOMEN’S CLUB OF NEW SEABURY. 

Please contact Mary Jane Richardson at mjr4700@comcast.net if you 

would like to help plan our golden anniversary. 

Be'y C. Barre' 

2 Sand Dunes Court 

Mashpee, MA  02649 

508-477-1069 

301-346-6470 

bcarey301@msn.com 

Please clip out and affix to your membership booklet 


